
  

 
NETSETGO ROUND ROBIN 
Competition Information 

Autumn 2022 
 

 
 

All NetSetGo teams will take part in a Round Robin 

on the Spring Season Grand-Final weekend – Friday 17th June 2022 

 

1. Each team is to supply an umpire. All umpires to sign on before the first 
game. All umpires to attend a briefing at 4.20pm. 

 

2. All teams and umpires must be at the courts for a 4.30pm start. 
 

3. Fixtures will be available on our website, social media pages and will be 
distributed to clubs by Friday, 10th June. 

 

4. There are no scoresheets for the matches. 
 

5. Each team will play 4 games consisting of 2 x 6-minute halves. There is no 
half time break. Teams will swap ends; team members and positions can be 
changed.  There is a 2-minute changeover time between games. 

 

6. After the game, teams should move off the court for the following game to 
commence on time.  

 

7. After the last round, a presentation will be held for all players on Court 1. 
Please make sure that your team makes their way to Court 1 promptly, so 
that the presentations can start on time. 

 

8. All players will receive a Participation Certificate and medal. 
 

 


